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Alanis, Sarah

From: Reynolds, Kelly
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2023 2:48 PM
To: Alanis, Sarah
Subject: FW: AAATA Board of Directors

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 
Kelly Reynolds, Executive Assistant (she/her) 
Ann Arbor Mayor’s Office | Guy C. Larcom City Hall|301 E. Huron, 3rd Floor ∙ Ann Arbor ∙ MI ∙ 48104 
734.794.6165 (O) | Internal Extension 41602 
kreynolds@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org 

 Think Green! Please don't print this e-mail unless absolutely necessary. 
A2 Be Safe. Everywhere. Everyone. Every day.  
a2gov.org/A2BeSafe 
 

From: Elisabeth Gerber   
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2023 12:33 PM 
To: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) <CTaylor@a2gov.org> 
Subject: AAATA Board of Directors 
 

 

Dear Mayor Taylor,  
   
I am writing to let you know that I must resign from the AAATA Board of Directors, to which you 
appointed me in May, 2023, effective immediately. I have learned a lot during my short time as a 
board member and am grateful for the opportunity to serve our community. However, other personal 
and professional obligations have unexpectedly come up and I will not have the time or bandwidth to 
continue volunteering in this capacity going forward. Thank you for your consideration.  
   
--Liz Gerber.  

  You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important  

  This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions 
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.  




